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Chapter/Committee News:  
Committee met 10/18/23 from 1905-1955 via Zoom. 
CEN Review course (virtual) is scheduled for November 8-9, 2023 and has 139 registrants. Kudos to 
MaryAnne Portoro, Grey Goose, and the Communications team for their diligent promotion of the 
course. 
NYSENA "Setting the Pace Conference" is scheduled for April 24-26, 2024 in Saratoga Springs. There will 
be pre-sessions, council meeting with dinner and a party with theme TBD. Save those dates. 
A needs assessment is recommended to ascertain interest and support for a virtual educational library. 
The membership chair person will be contacted and asked to include this assessment in the annual 
membership survey. 
The ENPC Chair, Ray Briggs gave update on status of 6th edition ENPC including the decrease in number 
of instructors. 
The TNCC Chair, Mary Ann Teeter gave update on status of 9th edition TNCC and reminded instructors 
need to complete the update in order to teach 9th edition.  
A collaboration with Conference Committee to offer an instructor course for TNCC and ENPC as a pre- 
session discussed.  
All instructors for TNCC and ENPC reminded to voucher NYSENA for his/her manual if not purchased by 
your hospital. 
NYSENA President gave update on educational offering by Magnolia Medical with dinner October 20th 
in Binghamton. Registration for attendance highly recommended. 
Next meeting 1st quarter 2024. Date and time will be posted on website calendar. 
 
Attendance:  
Mary Ann Teeter (Chair), Ray Briggs (ENPC Chair), Mel Wilson, Patrick Byrne, Valerie Ware-Hayes, Jerry 
O'Leary, Sue Chalupa Breese, Linda Yonkin, Wendy Allen-Thompson. 
 
Submitted By: Mary Ann Teeter 
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